[André Madec, in Public Affairs at ExxonMobil, provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the Amnesty International report, “Contracting out of human rights - The Chad–Cameroon pipeline project”.  The report and related articles & materials are available at:

http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/791728 ] 
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“ExxonMobil and its affiliates, including Esso Exploration and Production Chad Inc, operator of the Chad-Cameroon project, condemns human rights violations in any form and has actively expressed these views to governments and others around the world.

We were disappointed that AI neither consulted with us during the preparation of the report nor shared the report with us prior to its release.

We have regular meetings with AI and we will be discussing the report and other subjects with them at our next meeting.”
